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PERMANENT HEADQUARTERS BUILDING OF THE PAN 

AMERICAN SANITARY BUREAU 

 
 

 

THE 5th  DIRECTING COUNCIL, 

 

Considering that it is the desire of the Governing Bodies of the Pan American Sanitary Organization 

that the site for the construction of a permanent Headquarters building for the Pan American 

Sanitary Bureau be located in the United States of America; 

Considering that, in order to formalize the offer made by the United States Delegation, the Pan 

American Sanitary Bureau must notify the U.S. Department of State of the Bureau's desire to have 

the property contemplated in the offer made available to the Bureau; and 

[Having examined] the property to determine its suitability as the location for the Headquarters of 

the Bureau, 

RESOLVES 



To request the Director to inform the Government of the United States of the decision reached by 

the Directing Council based upon the Council's inspection of the property contemplated in the offer, 

and to express to that Government the Directing Council's desire to receive another offer of land 

that may be more suitably located as the site for the construction of the permanent Headquarters for 

the Pan American Sanitary Bureau. 

Sept.-Oct. 1951 Pub. 270, 36 

 


